
HELP US UNDERSTAND 
MORE ABOUT COVID-19

Our office is participating in a national research 
survey about the effects of COVID-19. 

All chiropractic patients over the age of 18, whether 
new or life-long are invited to take part. 

This information could be important and may 
help develop an understanding of the impact of 
COVID-19 on patients under chiropractic care 
and the relationship between COVID-19, patient 
characteristics and chiropractic care. This is valuable 
information as we continue to face this pandemic.

This study has been approved by the Life University Institutional Review Board.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE
To participate, please visit the link below or 
access the survey with the QR code. 
https://form.jotform.com/203087564464157

If you have any questions, you may reach out  
directly to the investigators at  
Life University at 770-426-2639 or  
Research.Studies@LIFE.edu.

LIFE.edu

https://form.jotform.com/202956718691164



